
The Park School
Brookline, Massachusetts

June 2016

Dear Parents of Rising Grade II Students, 

Your children have worked hard this year and made significant progress in reading. Summer should be 
relaxing and fun with less structure and more time to unwind. We are hoping that daily reading can be 
part of that. We want to encourage you to monitor their reading this summer so that they continue the 
habit of reading “just right” books everyday (minimally five days a week). 

At the end of the school year, your child’s classroom teacher sent home a “Reading Log,” your child’s 
reading goals and list of recommended books (as well as suggested summer math work) in a bright green 
folder. Please be sure that your child records the books that he/she reads. Encourage your child to star 
favorite books. The log can also be downloaded from the Grade Level Requirements Box (Entering Grade 
2) on the Library webpage (http://www.parkschoolcommunity.net/summer_reading). Children should 
bring their summer reading logs back to school when they return in the fall. In September, we will have 
a summer reading celebration.

Thank you for your support, and best wishes for a wonderful summer!

Susan M. Segar						    
Lower Division Literacy Specialist 			 

http://www.parkschoolcommunity.net/summer_reading

